
 
Dear XXXXXX, 
 
First, congratulations on making your first website! I hope the experience is useful to 
you, and that you learned something about writing in the public sphere--I wanted to give 
you some feedback on your work 
<https://sites.google.com/a/marymount.edu/of-all-the-beauties/>  
 
I see that you made several changes per my last email, which is good--the issues of 
source use have been taken care of. If you were able to revise further, these are the 
things I would urge you to work on. Your sense of audience is generally appropriate, 
though I note that the project needs to be edited for language use and style, and there 
are some places that could mislead an audience who doesn't know this topic. For 
instance, your descriptions of the public and private spheres are not quite concrete--one 
references "women" and one "men," but what does that mean? There is also some 
misreading in terms of seeing Love in Excess as epistolary--it does indeed have letters 
in it, making it partially epistolary, but this misinformation could be misleading to your 
audience. And finally, I note that your project is about women writers of the 18c, but you 
only touch on these two, and in a very general way--this, too, could mislead your 
readers. You might want to switch this project from being publicly accessible to being 
private, as a result.  
 
I like how you've included some links in the site; however, the site doesn't include any 
internal links, which can help you make connections between your points--for instance, 
how does the epistolary page relate to the pieces on the public and private spheres? 
Your site is also missing some subpages, and the design could use a bit more work. 
 
Ultimately, I think this was a good exercise for you, though. Your grade for this project is 
a C- 
 
All the best, 
TH 
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